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January 2, 2014 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Thank you for your recent inquiry with respect to whether BISCO® Silicones meet the requirements of 
ROHS 2011/65/EU (Restriction of the use of Certain Hazardous Substances in Electrical and Electronic 
Equipment). We do not intentionally add lead, cadmium, mercury, hexavalent chromium, 
polybrominated biphenyls (PBB), Decabromodiphenyl ether (decaBDE) or PBDE (polybrominated 
diphenyl ether) to any BISCO® Silicone product. Further, to the best of our knowledge, the foams do 
not contain any of the compounds listed above the indicated thresholds. 
 
The response provided by Rogers is based upon our knowledge of the raw materials used in its 
manufacture in conjunction with chemical analysis performed on similar materials. The information is 
accurate to the best of our knowledge.  
 
The information is accurate to the best of our knowledge. 
 
If I may be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me via e-mail at 
Daniel.kubick@rogerscorporation.com or by calling 630-784-6218. 
 
 

 
Daniel J  Kubick 
Senior Product Specialist 
Rogers Corporation 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


